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 Date: 9/09/2009 
 

Engineering Bulletin:  090901  
 

Effective Date:  9/14/2009 
 

Released By:  Darryl Sample 
 

Subject: NEW Standard Versatherm Gasket P2183 
 

Description:  In Tubelite’s efforts to improve our products we are introducing a 
new standard gasket for the Versatherm system.  This new gasket has been field 
tested and will improve the installation of the glass stops.  The new number will 

be P2183-0R and will replace the current P1683-0R.  The roll quantity will remain 
at 250 ft. and the list price will remain at $94.00 per roll. 

 
Beginning on 9/14/2009 any orders sent in for P1683 will be changed to P2183.   

 


